
 

 
 
 

To Parents/Carers of Year 9 Pupils  

Our Ref: 87659803 

2 February 2024  

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: Year 9 Pastoral Care 

I hope this letter finds you well. 

I am writing to update you on the pastoral staffing in school and more specifically, the Head of Year 9. You 

may be aware that Mrs Davies has now left her role as Head of Year 9 at South Hunsley and we would like 

to thank her for her hard work and commitment to supporting the pupils of South Hunsley and their 

families. 

I am pleased to announce that Mrs Cheesbrough, an experienced Head of Year, will commence as Head of 

Year 9 with effect from Monday 5 February 2024. Mrs Dale, Assistant Head of Year 9, will continue in her 

role and work alongside Mrs Cheesbrough to provide pastoral care to Year 9 pupils. Please continue to 

contact these colleagues as your initial main point of contact in school. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Michaela Blackledge 

Headteacher 

 


